Amber Rowley, RN

Tripler Army Medical Center
Progressive Care Unit

1 Jarrett White Road
Honolulu, Hawaii 96859
(808) 433-6941

Subject: Letter of Recommendation for Teddie Snodgrass
19 November 2007
To Whom It May Concern:

The purpose of this letter is to recommend Teddie Snodgrass for employment in any field
her undertakes. I have known Ted for two years now and have continuously been
impressed with his management abilities as 2"-In-Command and Charge Nurse of the
Progressive Care Unit (PCU) during his assignment here at Tripler Army Medical Center.
He has been a positive influence for everyone he supervises on a daily basis and is to be
commended for his administrative abilities.

The pleasant and warm ambience Ted provides makes it comfortable for both patients
and staff; he truly is a pleasure to work with.

He continuously strives to make the working environment a better place for everyone. He
is a knowledge resource that everyone seeks advise on “how to” in many different areas
of nursing and he’s a incredible resource in systems information. He is always eager to
lend a helping hand, even if it means that he has to work a little harder. As a result, of his
continuous efforts, I’ve seen the quality of our customer care and satisfaction drastically
improved over the past two years.

Ted truly gives me a good impression of the United States Army / Department Of
Defense. I, for one, sincerely respect him for that. He certainly has made my job easier,
as well as others, since he has been assigned here in the PCU.

Ted would, without question, be an enormous asset to your organization. Do not hesitate
to employ him now.

Sincerely,

Amber Rowley, RN
2"_Ii“Command / Charge Nurse, PCU
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